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ISSUE: HIGHER EDUCATION 

Congratulations to all college students who graduated last weekend.

You are New York’s future and before long it will be you guiding this state to a new era.

Good luck to you all. May you meet all your goals and achieve all your hopes and aspirations.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/higher-education

